
DEPARTMENT OF SCIENTIFIC ôf INDUSTRIAL RESEARCH

16 OLD QUEEN STREET, 
WESTMINSTER, S.W.i.

Telephone: Victoria 7940

13th September, 1926.

My dear General Gurrle,

This note is to introduce to you Sir William McCormick, 

the Chairman of the Advisory Council of this Department, who 

is going to Canada at the end of this month and will be 

visiting Montreal. Sir William is also, as you know, Chair­

man of the important University Grants Committee under the 

Treasury here, which allocates State aid to the Universities 

of this country. I am sure that you would like the opportunity 

of meeting Sir William and exchanging experiences with him, for 

there is no one in this country who knows more about our 

Universities than he does.

With kind regards, believe me,

Yours sin

General Sir A. W. Currie, G.C .M.G.,K.C .B LL .D . 
Principal of McGill University,
MONTREAL .


